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     19th November 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

 Re: Year 11 GCSE PE Practical Trampolining and Table Tennis Moderation 
Day  
 

We are writing to inform you about the Year 11 GCSE PE Practical Moderation Day, 
which will take place on Wednesday 27th November. This practical moderation is 
worth 10% of the final grade and a compulsory part of the course. Failure to attend 
will negatively impact their final grade in GCSE PE.  
 

The schedule for the day is as follows:  
 

• Trampolining: 8:00 AM – 10:00 AM  

• Table Tennis: 10:00 AM – 4:00 PM 

 

Students have been allocated specific hourly slots for their moderation, and these 
times have been shared to them to ensure they know when to attend their sessions. 
 

Important Details:  
 

• Trampolining students should arrive at school in their PE kit and bring their 

uniform to change into once their session is complete.  

 

• Table tennis students should come to school in their uniform and bring their 

PE kit to change into just before their moderation session.  

 

Please ensure that your child is prepared for their session and brings the necessary 
kit with them on the day.  
 

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate 
to contact me. 
 

Kind regards,  
 

Mr Chaudhry  
 

Mr Saad Chaudhry 
chaudhrys@hendonschool.co.uk  
2ic of PE 
Hendon School  

mailto:info@hendonschool.co.uk
http://www.hendonschool.co.uk/
mailto:chaudhrys@hendonschool.co.uk

